
Cross Country 
 
The girls Y5/6 cross country relay 
team came overall 3rd in Sheffield 
at Limpsfield Primary last week. 
Fantastic result for Rebecca,     
Daisy, Tess and Alice. 

Taylor Shaw 
Homemade garlic bread with        
spaghetti bolognaise and apple 
crumble with custard ……..delicious! 

Y1 Class Assembly 
 
Well done to Year 1 who performed an       
astounding play based on 'The Enormous  Turnip' 
about working together. Everyone performed  
brilliantly with loud voices and great acting. You 
did Mrs Coles and Mrs Marsh proud! 
 
Thank you to all the parents for supporting us. 

Prayer of the Week 

Dear God 

Thank you for all the food, education and for all 

the amazing places that we visit every day. 

Pray for all the refugees and the homeless. 

Pray for CAFOD and all the people who are  

suffering without water or food. 

Amen 

Eleanor & Louisa   Y5 



Judo Sessions 
 

All the children will have a Judo session next week on either Thursday or Friday morning.  Each class will 
have a 35/40 minute slot. We are sure the children will thoroughly enjoy this.  
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